Mikayla Vaba

From: Coomer, Kevin@CHP <KCoomer@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 4:16 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: CHP-701_AA_Desk; Neumann, Tim@CHP; Uhazi, Mary@CHP

Subject: FW: RE: 063-MHU Environmental Document Review-SCH# 2020080275-DUE TO STATE
CLEARINGHOUSE BY September 18, 2020

Attachments: Area-Section EIR RESPONSE CHECKLIST.docx; SCH 2020080275 Signed Sldifoax Inc Cannabis

Templeton 740.pdf

Good afternoon,

We have reviewed the attached environmental impact documentation and have determined there to be no impact to
the Templeton Area’s local operation and/or public safety by SCH 2020080275.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Kevin

Lieutenant Kevin Coomer, Commander 9/18/2020

Cal’fornla nghway Patrol Governor’s Office of Planning & Research
Templeton Area Aug 26 2020

101 Duncan Road

Templeton, CA 93465 STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

(805) 434-1822 — Office
(805) 835-1761 - Cell

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.

From: Uhazi, Mary@CHP <MUhazi@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:34 PM

To: Neumann, Tim@CHP <TNeumann@chp.ca.gov>

Cc: CHP-701_AA Desk <701_AA_Desk@chp.ca.gov>; Coomer, Kevin@CHP <KCoomer@chp.ca.gov>; Uhazi, Mary@CHP
<MUhazi@chp.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: 063-MHU Environmental Document Review-SCH# 2020080275-DUE TO STATE CLEARINGHOUSE BY
September 18, 2020

CC to Division is FYI only.


oprschintern1
8.26


Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of Completion” environmental impact
document from the State Clearinghouse outlined in the attached files (memorandum, checklist, and project file)
and/or Web site: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2020080275/2

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the Templeton Area, please use the attached checklist to assess its
potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

If IMPACT is determined, responses should be emailed directly to lan Landreth, County of SLO Department of
Planning & Building with a “cc” to SCH and myself.

Please call or e-mail if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Mary

Mary H. Uhazi, A14585
CHP-Headquarters

Special Projects Section (063)
Transportation Planning Unit
601 N. 7th Street
Sacramento, CA 95811

Desk: (916) 843-3386
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